## **ANNOUNCEMENTS – 3/08/16**

## Nancy -

Adopt a Rehearsal: This week's rehearsal is adopted by: Cindy Cline, Marilyn Neely, Sandy Mock, and Fran May; March 15 – Second Tenors George Trail, Scott Robinson, Juan Russ & Lester Taylor; March 22 – Nancy Gibson in honor of her parents; March 29; The Zieglers & Kim Haynes; April 5 – Southern Pines Woodworking; April 12 - Bass section, April 19 by Moore Philharmonic – This means we reached our goal - all rehearsals have been adopted. Thanks to everyone who rescued a rehearsal. It's a good way to name someone in honor or in memory. Community advertisers are another resource.

Etalia fundraiser - end of April/early May. We will pass out fliers for Etalia at the Spring concert.

If you did not receive your envelope of tickets to sell, see your ticket representative: See Henry Boore ( <a href="mailto:henryboore@yahoo.com">henryboore@yahoo.com</a>) for tickets for the men; Gladys Wade (<a href="mailto:henryboore@yahoo.com">henryboore@yahoo.com</a>) for first & Second Sopranos, and Leslie Wachs (<a href="mailto:wachsl@nc.rr.com">wachsl@nc.rr.com</a>) for first & second altos.

Any women who have not arranged for their concert jewelry, please see Linda Kreitz or email her at lakpics@gmail.com.

## Stephen Gourley

There are only 4 stacks of posters left. If anyone can help, contact Stephen to see which areas are still uncovered. (stephengourley@my.unt.edu)

## Kathie Pezzi

Lowe's is offering us ferns for \$7.50 for the stage decorations. Anyone wishing to buy a fern to take home after the concert can contact Kathie at rehearsal or at <a href="mailto:katpezzi@gmail.com">katpezzi@gmail.com</a>.